
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  
 
 

THE TPB AND PCMC SUSPEND APPLICATION FOR RT-PCR SUBSIDY 
FOR DOMESTIC TOURISTS EFFECTIVE 05 MARCH 2021, 12:01 AM. 
 
The Department of Tourism (DOT) through the Tourism Promotions Board (TPB) 
and the Philippine Children’s Medical Center (PCMC) wish to inform the public 
that the processing of registrants and applications for the PH Travel RT-PCR 
Subsidy with PCMC will be temporarily suspended effective 12:01 AM of 05 
March 2021 (Friday) as the number of approved applications has already 
reached the allocated slots for the subsidy.  
 
Those who have registered and applied prior to 05 March 2021 will still be 
processed but will now be endorsed to UP–Philippine General Hospital (UP-
PGH), for the conduct of the swab test. 
 
Those who still wish to avail of the subsidy are encouraged to register with our 
other partner hospital, UP-PGH. Please be informed, however, that the UP-PGH 
can only administer RT-PCR Swab Tests to One Hundred Fifty (150) TPB- 
approved and endorsed applicants from Monday to Saturday, excluding 
holidays.   
 
For any queries, please contact the TPB PCMC Team at telephone number: 8525 

7320 from 9:00 a.m to 4:00 p.m. during weekdays; through email address:  
phtravel_pcmc@tpb.gov.ph or through the TPB Official Facebook page.  
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
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